
The Katherine Willett Award in Gerontology 

 

Terms of Reference 

 

The Katherine Willett Award in Gerontology was established at Simon Fraser University in 2018 
with generous gifts from friends and colleagues in memory of Katherine Willett. The award is 
intended to provide recognition to undergraduate students in the Department of Gerontology 
who are involved in community service supporting seniors. At least one award, valued at a 
minimum of $1,000 will be granted annually in any term to a full-time undergraduate student in 
good academic standing who is currently pursuing a diploma in the Department of Gerontology 
and has demonstrated community service with seniors. 

 

Department of Gerontology nomination is required. Applications must be accompanied by: 

 

 Nomination request form (available by emailing gero@sfu.ca) 

 Resume outlining applicantôs involvement with seniors in the community 

 Letter of reference from someone that can verify the applicantôs accomplishments in the 
community 

 

All application documents must be sent to the Department of Gerontology directly. 

mailto:gero@sfu.ca

